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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 3309-1-25 
 

February 16, 2022 
 
 
Wednesday, February 16, 2022 – 1:00 p.m. 
 
The Retirement Board will meet in the O’Keefe Conference Room, 1st floor, at the School 
Employees Retirement System (SERS). The purpose of the special meeting is to have a SERS 
Retirement Board pension sustainability discussion.  
 
. 
 
To use your computer’s audio and video capabilities, join using Zoom: 
https://ohsers.zoom.us/j/98822526890?pwd=ajlPNUhXaS9xci8vVTYzQ0s3c1cvdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 988 2252 6890   Password: 952717 
 
To join by telephone, dial: (929) 205-6099 and enter the meeting ID: 988 2252 6890 Password: 
952717 
 
 
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
RICHARD STENSRUD 

   Executive Director 
 
RS/vng 
 
 
 

 


